
                            
 

 

 

Invitation to the  
 

2023´s Workshop 

Plant Biotechnology 
 

And to the General Annual Meeting  
Of the Society of Plant Biotechnology 

in Cooperation  

with the German Plant Protection  

Conference  
 

on 25th of September 2023 

Georg-August-University Göttingen 

- First Announcement - 



Dear colleagues, 

 

Every two years, the Society for Plant Biotechnology organizes a workshop on 

current topics in plant biotechnology. In 2023, the time has come again, and ex-

clusively in presence! This time the event will take place at the University of 

Göttingen just before the German Plant Protection Conference. The Annual 

General Meeting of the society will also be held in this context. In the circle of 

colleagues, ongoing work from current areas of plant biotechnologies will be 

presented and discussed on September 25. In order to support the informal 

workshop atmosphere, sufficient time for discussion and exchange will be 

scheduled after the lectures, during the coffee breaks, and at the joint dinner. 

We cordially invite you to actively participate and contribute to the workshops.  

The first ten PhD students who register with a contribution (preferably a 

lecture) will receive a travel allowance of 100 €. 

It is therefore worthwhile to register early.  

 

We are looking forward to your contribution! 

 

Robert Boehm on behalf of the board 



The following topics shall be especially be addressed :  

 Genome editing  

 Transformation- and Regeneration Systems 

 Sequence analysis and development of Entwicklung Molecular Marker 

 small RNAs and epigenetic regulation 

 biotechnological alternatives to plant protection chemicals 

Contributions from other areas are welcomed as well. 
 
If you or your colleagues are interested and would like to contribute to the work-
shop with your own initiative, we kindly ask you to register and announce a con-
tribution (preferably a talk) using the form at the end of the circular until March 
31st 2023.  
In order to open the workshop to a wider range of colleagues, talks and posters 
can be presented in German as well as in English. 
The registration fee for members of the Society is 10 €,for non-members 30 €. 
The money can be paid in cash at the registration on site. 
 
Colleagues who are interested in becoming members of the Society are cordially 
invited to declare their membership at www.pflanzen-biotechnologie.de. The 
membership fee is €50 per year. Student members are exempt from the mem-
bership fee upon presentation of proof. 
 

Take the opportunity - 
become a member and support 

the work of the Society for Plant Biotechnology e.V. 
 
The final schedule will depend on the number of announced contributions. 

After the registration deadline, the second circular will be sent to the regis-

tered participants, containing more detailed information on the schedule and 

the workshop program. 

 



Registration to the Workshop 2023 of the Cociety 
for Plant Biotechnologie e.V. 
 
 
 

First- and familiy names :  

 

Institute (Address) :  

 

Telefon : 

 

Email : 

 

Please tick : 

  I want to join, but without a contribution. Please send the 2nd announcement 

  I want to joint  

 with a contribution 

  Titel : 

 with a Poster, 

   Titel : 

 I am Ph.D. student 

Date and Signature :  

Please fill out binding registration and send to :  

r.boehm@pflanzen-biotechnologie.de  or  

send a fax to 0711-9532540   


